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Generous Giving
Top Tip 3: Communicate with regular givers, 
particularly those who give by envelope
It might be helpful to communicate that, while we are unable to physically gather in worship, our giving is still important. This must be done carefully and sensitively, and by email where possible to keep one another safe. 
Below is a suggestion of wording you might use. You might also want to include a form with your Standing Order details – a template for this is on the Generous Giving webpages: https://dioceseofyork.org.uk/generosity-stewardship/generous-giving-resources-and-advice-during-coronavirus/ 
_______________________________________________
"As for those who in the present age are rich, command them not to be haughty, or to set their hopes on the uncertainty of riches, but rather on God who richly provides us with everything for our enjoyment. They are to do good, to be rich in good works, generous, and ready to share, thus storing up for themselves the treasure of a good foundation for the future, so that they may take hold of the life that really is life.”
1 Timothy 6.17-19

Dear friends,

We find ourselves facing the biggest challenge of most of our lifetimes. In the interests of protecting the NHS, one another, and saving lives, our churches have now been asked to close until further notice. This is difficult for all of us, and while online services allow us to be connected virtually, we recognise that it is not the same as being able to gather in worship with our community. 

However, it is important to remember that while our church buildings are closed, the Church remains an anchor of prayer, our mission remains constant, and we are able to offer ourselves to the service of others in our communities. In the words of the Archbishops, we remain alive and active.

It is important to remember that our giving to our churches is as valuable now as ever. Although we are not able to gather in worship for some time, our mission remains constant, and that necessary to that mission is resource. The practical resource of our giving enables our churches to be places of hope, prayer and support during this difficult time – it enables us to live out our calling to be Christ in the world, and to serve our communities to meet their needs. Giving is also a fundamental part of our discipleship – we give because God first gave to us, and so we are invited to respond to that through giving the very best we can offer. Our giving forms an expression of our faith, of grace, and of love of God.
We may need to reimagine the ways in which we give to our churches in the coming weeks, whether that be continuing with Standing Orders, offering our cash giving by setting it aside prayerfully at home, or considering transferring to a digital form of giving. If you regularly give by envelope, may we encourage you to consider transferring your gift to Standing Order – this will enable us to continue to receive your weekly gift in a way that is safe and secure. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need some help with this.
Thank you, for all you are able to give. My Christ be with us, and bless us always.
With prayers and best wishes,

VICAR, CONTACT DETAILS
